Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, December 02, 2016 9:47 AM

To: ‘Molly Maybrun’

Cc: Martin Ward; Peter Morris; tom@grafcon.us; dehloptoxic, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env.
Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RO3206; RE: RO#T10000009064/1708 Wood Street Report Upload

Hi Molly,

Thank you for the submittal. For future correspondences and report submittals, please include the ACDEH case file
number (RO#) in the subject line of electronic mail correspondences and on the cover page of report submittals. Please
follow up with the project development staff regarding this matter.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Molly Maybrun [mailto:molly.maybrun@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2016 4:09 PM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org>

Cc: Martin Ward <MWard@psai-cre.com>; Peter Morris <peterm@westenvironmental.com>; tom@grafcon.us; Nowell,
Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Subject: RO#T10000009064/1708 Wood Street Report Upload

Hello,

We have uploaded the Environmental Site Summary, including attachments, for the above referenced site. Please let us
know if you have any issues accessing the file.

Thanks!
Molly Maybrun
510.846.6540 mobile



